
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

 
Most of us are familiar with the King James 
Bible and the New American Standard and the 
New International version of the Bible.  Most 
believers are unaware of the Geneva Bible 
which preceded the King James translation by 
51 years.  It was the primary Bible of 16th 
Century Protestantism and the Bible used by 
William Shakespeare, Oliver Cromwell, John 
Knox, John Donne and John Bunyan, the author 
of Pilgrim’s Progress.  The Geneva Bible was the 
Bible that was taken on board the Mayflower 
when it sailed to America.  On my own 
personal journey, I can honestly say that I have 
benefited greatly from every Bible I have 
read…the Grade Five Red Gideon New 
Testament; the Sunday School “illustrated” King 
James with the closing zipper; the King James 
Scofield Study Bible; the New American 
Standard Bible; the New International Version 
and the English Standard Version.  Through 
each of these translations God has spoken to 
my heart.  I have used these Bibles to preach, to 
memorize and to lead people to Christ.  There 
isn’t a “best one”.  They are all so very excellent 
and so profitable for our growth in Christ.  
Read your Bible…”pray every day and you’ll 
grow…grow…grow”! 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – Pastor Owen Scott will be 
speaking this morning. There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre for 
children under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids 
Centre is unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are 
asked to stay with their children.)  Nursery facilities available to 
mothers with babies.  
 

Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio!  
Join us for coffee on the patio after the service today…a 
great chance to meet a new friend. 

 
Picnic at Mahon Park TODAY! Join us at Mahon Park at 2 pm 
this afternoon…Good fellowship, good food and good times!  It’s 
“pot-luck”, so bring along your favorite well-refrigerated “picnic 
food” to add to the buffet table!  
                    

This week… 
 

Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part 
of the Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to 
pray each week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the 
enclosed prayer card. The group also appreciates hearing 
about your answers to prayer!  
 
“OCTOBER BABY” – This movie will be shown on Wednesday, 
July 31st at 7 pm at Valley Church – It is co-sponsored by St. 
Simons Anglican & Valley Church. 
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 

If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on 
some new information, please take a moment to fill in a 
Valley Church Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes 
beside the exits. You’ll find the cards in the holders on the 
chairs in front of you. 

Send in your photos!  Summer has arrived and 
our Valley Church family is  involved in all kinds 
of interesting activities – Please share some of 
your special moments with us by emailing us your 
favorite family photos to use in the bulletin and 
on our website. If you are taking a trip over the next few 
months, take along a Valley Church bulletin and take a photo of 
you holding it in front of a site you’re visiting…Valley Church’s  
version of North Shore News “News Around the World”…”Valley 
Church Around the World”! 
 
Library Overdue Notice - The Library would like to take 
inventory … if you haven’t done your annual Spring cleaning, 
let this be your excuse to dig into cupboards, and under 
beds.  If you need a list of  items you may still have out (please 
allow for circulation errors), inquire in the Library or email the 
librarian carolannlitke@shaw.ca There is a book return drop 
box in the Lobby for your convenience.  Many thanks! 
 
Order coffee…and help support our Youth Mission Trip!  
We are partnering with La Cima Golden Coffee  to help raise 
funds for the Youth Mexican Mission Trip.  When you purchase 
a 340g bag for $14, they will donate $3 towards the mission 
trip.  Forms are available at the Info Table or from Mel. 
 
If you are a young adult and would like to connect with 
other young adults at Valley Church, give Simon & Oyuki 
Bodlack a call at (778) 689-4636 or simonbodlack@gmail.com 
 
On vacation…Marcel & Kristina Kurtz and their boys are 
visiting Kristina’s family in Edmonton and Mel Sanderson is in 
Ontario.  They will be back in the office later this week. 
 
Photos on front (clockwise from top left) – Neklan & Anne 
Brozensky at Disneyland; Caleb & Ethan Podmore fishing at the 
lake; Roberta & Randy Andrus on the their 12th anniversary at 
Furry Creek; Gayle Jones, Najma Hunnisett, Simone Jordan & 
Debbie Walmsley at Skaha Lake. 
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